NOTICE OF SOLE SOURCE PROCUREMENT

This is the BVU Authority’s official written notice under Virginia Code 2.2-4303.E of the local
public body’s determination regarding a sole source procurement decision. The Authority,
through its CEO, has determined that only one source was practicably available. This notice will
be placed on the Authority’s public website under the tab news. The Authority has determined
this to be an appropriate website. The website link is:
http://www.bvu-optinet.com/index.php/news

This notice will be posted within a reasonable time after May 1, 2018 and will remain on the
website for at least fifteen (15) days.

Any member of the public requesting to review a copy of the sole source justification memo
should contact Donna Biggs at 276-821-6190 or dbiggs@bvua.com.

Date of Notice: Tuesday, May 1, 2018

Procurement TVA electric rate and regulatory advisory services

Vendor: Chris Mitchell Management Consultants

Date of Award: Tuesday, May 1, 2018

Justification: See sole source justification memo from Finance Director
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Donald L. Bowman Date
President and CEO



